
Are you a student who is Deaf or Hard of Hearing?  

Age 15-high school graduation? 

If so, you should join us for a week in the Black Hills to learn 

about career opportunities, job interests, and what comes 

next on your   journey through life. 

Click here to Register 

Staff from  SD Deaf Resource & Outreach Programs (formerly 

CSD of SD) and consultants from the SD Services for the Deaf 

will help in transporting students from across the state to join 

us out at Cedar Canyon Camp in the beautiful Black Hills.  

We will spend the week enjoying activities, having   presenters, 

and taking a field trip to see some of the sights.    Also learning 

some life skills and enjoying time to socialize with peers! 

“GPS for Life”  Camp 
Monday, 7/17/23—Friday 7/21/23 

      July ‘23 

Soon to be SD Deaf    

Resource & Outreach 

Programs!! New logo 

coming soon! 

https://forms.gle/becgeQfaUstUr4XL8

